
 Student Notices 
Wednesday, January 4th 2023

 

School-Wide Notices 
   

 
 
 
 

Drama Club 
 

Don't miss the Drama Club's exciting presentation of "The Tragedy of Julius Caesar" running next 
week at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, Thursday and Friday!  Tickets are available at the theatre door at 
lunch and just before the performances.  The play is shocking and funny and very modern and 
features all your favourite actors exploring the themes of power, politics and the charisma of 
persuasion. 
 

 
 
 
 

Basketball 
 

"Hey Sharks! If you would like to join basketball intramurals please grab a sign-up sheet from the 
Intramural bulletin board in the legends gym. There is a division for grade 8/9 and a division for 
grade 10-12. Everyone is welcome, so please submit a team to play at lunch. You’ll have 
approximately one game a week and a pizza lunch goes to the top team through the season and 
playoffs. Get your teams ASAP as games will start the week of January 9th.” 

  
 

 
Snow Ball Dance Photos 

 
 The photos of the Snow Ball Dance is ready! Come pick it up in the office! 
 

 
 

 


